
Members of Jones
Family Visit Home

Mr. and Mrs. Ra.ss Jones have
enjoyed visits from a son, daught-

er and daughter-in-law during the
past week.

Their daughter, Mrs. Zunola

Jones Bulloch, who is residing in

Salt Lake City since her husband.

Robert Bullock has been released
from military service, spent the
week with' her parents.

Visiting here Sunday with Mr.
and Mrs. Jones was theirdaughter-in-law,Mrs. Quinn Jones of Ale-

-meda, California. Quinn, who is In

the Navl Air Transport service and
was recently placed in command of
his ship, is stationed in the Pa-

cific, but makes frequent trips to
Alemeda In line of duty. Mrs. Jones,
the former Miss Georgia Lorentzen,
B. A. C. music student, has been
playing in the Oakland Symphony
orchestra during recent montlis.
She was in Utah to visit with a

brother who had returned from
'

overseas duty.
Yorke Jones who has been train-

ing In Oswell, Mew Mexico as a
B-29 Flight Officer, spent the
week end at home. He was accom-
panied by friends who visited the
parks of this area while here. He
was enroute to Salt Lake City to
be released from service.


